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1.  Call To Order

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Spiegel at 3:06 pm.  In addition 

to the Committee Members, the following individuals were in attendance:

Darrell Talbert, City Manager            

Kerry Eden, Assit. City Manager/ Admin. Dir.

David Montgomery-Scott, Library & Recreation Svcs. Dir.

Naomi Ramirez, Mgmt. Svcs. Asst.    

Others Present:

Joe Morgan, Resident                            

2.  Public Comments

None.

3.  Agenda Items

A. 18-1988 Discussion Regarding Request for Honorarily Naming a Ball Field at Eagle 

Glen Park.

(Library & Recreation Services)

Action: Information & Discussion

Discussion to Rename Eagle Glen Ball FieldAttachments:

Mr. David Montgomery-Scott, Library and Recreation Services Director, 

introduced item and request from a citizen to rename a ball field at Eagle 

Glen Park in honor of victims of the Las Vegas Shooting that occurred in 

October of 2017. Mr. Montgomery-Scott provided the committee with three 

possible options for renaming/ commemoration. Mr. Montgomery-Scott 

provided requirement and process for the Naming Rights, Honorary 

Naming and Park Memorial Program. Mr. Montgomery- Scott gave 

background information on the event and the local significance to Corona. 

Mr. Montgomery- Scott gave an alternative option of doing a 
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Remembrance Field and provided details of the requirements and 

process. 

Ms. Connie Newhan, Library Board of Trustees Vice Chair, inquired if the 

Remembrance Field would allow for future plaques. Staff responded, yes, 

that is a possibility.  

After reviewing all the options presented the Committee’s recommendation 

was to move forward with Remembrance Field, renaming the ball field in 

remembrance of all Las Vegas Shooting Victims associated with Corona.

4.  Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at 3:30 p.m. 
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